
Newsletter February 2019 

Looking Forward to an Early Spring!  

Start making your plans now to celebrate the end of winter. 
Here are two dates to reserve on your calendar: 
 
 

March 12:  
Les Canadiens are once again offering the LBPSB community low 
cost tickets for a great hockey game at the Bell Centre to see our 
team win against the Detroit Red Wings. All the info and links to 
order your tickets are found on the PEF home page 
http://pef.lbpsb.qc.ca 

 

 
April 5:  

PEF Benefit Comedy Show # 5 is coming your way at Lakeside 
Academy.  

We have Mike Paterson to entertain you, along with all his 
favorite silly friends. 

This is PEF’s last big fundraiser of the year, and we can’t think 
of a better way to help the LBPSB schools and students than 
by making sure you all have a good time.  

Your support means the world to a lot of people who want to 
give our schools and teachers all the things they need to 
provide an outstanding education for our children. 

Please join us & tell all your friends, neighbours and 
colleagues. 

Corporate Sponsorships Welcome! 

http://pef.lbpsb.qc.ca/comedy.htm 

 
 
Special Notice: Riverview Elementary School has suffered a serious flood. PEF has 
begun to receive calls from people who want to help. Please visit the PEF home page 
for a link to donate for Riverview. http://pef.lbpsb.qc.ca 

Margaret Manson Elementary School has indicated their intention to donate all the 
proceeds of their Carnival to help Riverview. This news warms every heart in this cold 
season. 
 

Are you interested in helping our schools with PEF? Call us today! 

http://pef.lbpsb.qc.ca/
http://pef.lbpsb.qc.ca/comedy.htm
http://pef.lbpsb.qc.ca/

